
From: chem-chair <chem-chair@uchicago.edu>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2023 1:39 PM 
Subject: University of Chicago, Future Faculty Conference 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
  
I’m writing to let you know of an opportunity for postdocs in your department or any alumni of your department 
currently performing postdoctoral research to present their work at UChicago Chemistry as part of our ongoing Future 
Faculty Conference the week of June 06th.. 
  
This conference aims to promote the early-career development of researchers working in exciting new directions in all 
areas of chemistry. Participants will present their research to a diverse audience, network with researchers in their 
field(s), and learn about ongoing research at UChicago. The UChicago academic community places the highest value on 
rigorous inquiry and encourages diverse perspectives, experiences, groups of individuals, and ideas to inform and 
stimulate intellectual challenge, engagement, and exchange. The University’s Statements on Diversity are 
at https://provost.uchicago.edu/statements-diversity. 
  
The deadline for applications to participate is March 6th. Information on the application and selection process can be 
found at https://futurefaculty.psd.uchicago.edu/ 
Here is the direct link to the apply page: https://forms.gle/szXJkhGxmbvxE1AD9 
  
Sincerely, 
Viresh Rawal 
Professor and Chair, Department of Chemistry  
The University of Chicago  
5735 S. Ellis Ave. | SCL 123 | Chicago, IL 60637 

mailto:chem-chair@uchicago.edu
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fprovost.uchicago.edu%2Fstatements-diversity&data=05%7C01%7Cjoeg%40pitt.edu%7Cec007880df7a432d58d308db0f84b9cd%7C9ef9f489e0a04eeb87cc3a526112fd0d%7C1%7C0%7C638120834950662234%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FRMs8OAjeBHtoWaGIXl%2BcW5zz53a%2F7kIHFWVrsp1SgU%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ffuturefaculty.psd.uchicago.edu%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cjoeg%40pitt.edu%7Cec007880df7a432d58d308db0f84b9cd%7C9ef9f489e0a04eeb87cc3a526112fd0d%7C1%7C0%7C638120834950662234%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LVuEscDH%2FGw1Fv2SNEQQEvn1OrfpAGingXYMNVTfeqE%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FszXJkhGxmbvxE1AD9&data=05%7C01%7Cjoeg%40pitt.edu%7Cec007880df7a432d58d308db0f84b9cd%7C9ef9f489e0a04eeb87cc3a526112fd0d%7C1%7C0%7C638120834950662234%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Bwp40MPBIN7BbA%2FePOURvtBUG5IT90vtRxzWMzzGu3A%3D&reserved=0

	From: chem-chair <chem-chair@uchicago.edu>  Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2023 1:39 PM Subject: University of Chicago, Future Faculty Conference

